STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
{505) 334-6178

October 11, 1990

Robert G. Stovall

General Counsel

Oil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

RE: A. L. Dawsey
El Vado #1, N-11-27N-01E
El vado #2, I-11-27N-01lE

Dear Bob:

Please docket a case calling for A. L. Dawsey and all other
interested parties to appear and show cause why the E1 Vado #1,
located 610 FSL and 2000 FWL Section 11-T27N-RO1E and El Vado #2,
located 1770 FSL and 970 FEL Section 11-T27N-RO1E, both in Rio
Arriba County, should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance
with a Division approved plugging program. Cash bonds are held
by First National Bank of Albuquerque.

These wells were drilled to unreported depths in 1986. Both
wells are apparently cased. Neither well has sold hydrocarbons.
A field +trip on 10-5-90 indicates no recent activity. A
certified letter to A. L. Dawsey at our last address of record
was returned Forwarding Order Expired.

Yours truly,
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Denny;G. Foust

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
NMOCD District III
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cc: Well Files



